
The Meat of the Matter: St.
Patrick’s Day and the Lenten
Fast
Bill in the news (National Catholic Register): “Some bishops
have already allowed a dispensation from the Friday Lenten
stricture on abstaining from eating meat, and I expect many
more  will  do  so.  They  all  should,”  said  Bill  Donohue,
president of the Catholic League for Religious and Civil
Rights, by email. READ MORE HERE
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